
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

EMPLOYED BY 
 

ALLIED UNIVERSAL SCREENING SERVICES 
 

LOCAL LODGE 16 - PACIFIC REGION 
 

COLLECTIVE BARGAINING UPDATE – JULY 8, 2022 
 
Dear Members: 
 
The parties met in mediation on May 18, 30 & 31, 2022, to resume discussions in our 
continued effort to reach a tentative agreement that meets your needs.   We requested 
a final offer from the Company, which included monetary that we could present to the 
membership, the Company declined to provide a final offer. 
 
The CIRB has offered to mediate the parties, and we have agreed to meet 
independently with Lindsay Foley, Regional Director of the Canadian Industrial 
Relation Board (CIRB) on Monday, July 11, 2022, followed by joint mediation with the 
Company on July 12 & 13, 2022. 
 
We will keep you informed of any changes in the status of collective bargaining 
following the mediation. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, patience, and solidarity, but most of all, for your 
continued professionalism in preserving the safety and security of the public. 
 
Remember to always work safe. 
 
In solidarity, 

      
Tania Canniff     Todd Haverstock 
General Chairperson    General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140   Transportation District 140 
IAMAW      IAMAW 
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